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The Female Faculty Alliance Holds Charity Ceremony  
 

【Reported by Xue-yi Wu, Tamkang Times】On December 11th, the Female

Faculty Alliance held a ceremony for donations and contributions made to

charity. President  Chia-I Chang (fourth on the left) represents the

contributor, giving  a donation of 60,000 NT to the Department of Humanity

and Sciences in the Tamsui region. The Chief Secretary of Tamsui, Yeh-wei

Tsai (fifth on the left), represents the beneficiary and receives the

donation on behalf of the charity for the disabled. The source of the

donation was collected from last month’s “Your Old Love is my New

Friend” charity  event.  The  Director  of  Physical  Education  and  the

Chairperson for the Female Faculty Alliance, Shu-feng Hsiao, mentioned,

“I’m grateful for everyone’s contributions and I hope we can continue

to have these types of meaningful activities.”

2013/12/20
 

 

 

The Female Faculty Alliance Holds Charity Ceremony (Photographed by Deng Xiang)

 


